

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ Tel: 020 8692 4351

E-Mail: info@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk Web: www.deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk

Wednesday 1st March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Friday 3rd March is World Book Day!

Once again we are distributing £1 book tokens to your children.

The vouchers can be used in either of two ways;

- You can exchange your voucher for a £1 book from a selection of specially produced books which are available in local shops (including W.H.Smith, Waterstones & Tesco) or
- Use the voucher to get £1 off any book with a value of £2.99 or more.

The tokens can be used at any time from 16th February until 26th March 2023.

We are inviting children to come to school on Friday 3rd March dressed as their favourite book character.

Yours sincerely,

Sue murrell

Sue Murrell Office Manager









Head Teacher: Ken Johnson Deputy Head: Leona Baffour

